
Good Afternoon Everyone, 
 
We are pleased to announce the opening of the Waterfront Park and dock on Saturday June 13, 

2020 for your enjoyment. 
 
The park will open in accordance with North Carolina’s Covid-19 Phase 2 guidelines.  We 

urge everyone to observe social distancing.  Just please be safe. 
 
While the park was closed, extensive repairs were made to the dock; if you notice any new 

issues, please contact me so that we may address them. 
 
Additionally, our Wednesday social gatherings will begin on June 17 from 5:00pm until 7:00 

pm.  Please note, in an abundance of caution, we will not be setting a table for ’dishes to share’ 

at the social gatherings.  We request each household attending provide food, snacks, and drinks 

for their family members. 
 
For those of you who host short term rentals please make sure your renters are aware of the NC 

Phase 2 Guidelines which can be found at www.nc.gov/covid-19/staying-ahead-curve.  
 
We welcome everyone back to our wonderful community and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Thank you and stay healthy. 
 
John McClung 
President, ILC 
 

http://www.nc.gov/covid-19/staying-ahead-curve

